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Democratic Candidates for 90th Assembly District, incumbent Staush Gruszynski and
challenger, Kristina Shelton, will face off virtually on Wednesday, July 15, 2020 at 10:00
a.m.

      

  

GREEN BAY - The League of Women Voters of Greater Green Bay (LWVGGB) is
sponsoring/presenting its Candidate Forum for the 90th Assembly District in a total virtual format
on Wednesday, July 15, 2020 from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. with the two democratic primary
candidates for the 90 th Assembly District
participating – incumbent Staush Gruszynski and challenger, Kristina Shelton, a member of the
Green Bay Area School District Board.

  

The winner of the primary on August 11th will face the republican candidate, Drew Kirsteatter, a
political newcomer in the November 3 general election.  The Virtual Candidate Forum will take
place with each candidate in their own homes in Green Bay with just the candidates, time
keeper, and moderator all present through “Go to Meeting “ virtual format.
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In order to view this Forum live people may email: lwvggbforums20@gmail.com , ask for aninvitation and tune in to the Forum.  This is also the format to submit questions prior to theForum.  Viewers will have an opportunity to submit questions during the Go To Meeting LiveForum.  All questions must be presented for all the candidates to answer.  The VirtualCandidate Forum will also be available for viewing on the League of Women Voters of GreaterGreen Bay Facebook page and Website.  “The League has moved to Virtual Candidate Forums to protect the community while ensuringthe opportunity to participate in the election process,” said Karen Schley the LWVGGB Forumcoordinator.  This is the second Virtual Candidate Forum organized by the League but this is thefirst totally virtual Forum.  The 30th Senate District forum was held on Monday, July 13, 2020. There are a number of other Virtual Candidate Forums in the works between now and prior tothe General Election in November.  The League of Women Voters of Greater Green Bay is committed to providing the GreaterGreen Bay community with an opportunity to see the candidates in a fair, equitable and impartialenvironment that continues to meet the League’s goal of engaging the community in theelection process even during a pandemic.  All questions regarding the Virtual Candidate Forum can be sent to lwvggbforums20@gmail.com  .  The League of Women Voters is a nonpartisan political organizations encouraging the informedand active participation of citizens in government.  It influences public policy through educationand advocacy.  The League never supports or opposes any political party or candidate.  TheLeague is celebrating its 100th Anniversary this year as well as the 100th anniversary of the 19thAmendment where we are committed to empowering voters and defending democracy.
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